
Mass Intentions 

  
   
 

  SATURDAY, JUNE 29 
  5:00 pm William Barry,  
  Ann & Joe Del Duca, 
  Dominick Allocco, Elinor Mantone, 
  Joanne Yeager, Carol Gartner,  
  Peter Polizzano   
  7:00 pm For the people of the parish 
   SUNDAY, JUNE 30 
  7:15 am Angelo Olivieri, Margaret Coduto, 
  Paul & Mary Corr, Sr. 
  9:00 am Anthony, Pauline & Jerry Troianello, 
  Michael Baumgartner, Katherine Koch, 
  Antonetta Truncellito,  
  Maria Estella Estrada 
 10:15 am John O'Brien, Barbara Stevenson,  
  Mary Dirlam, Luke & Jon Warbeck,  
  Joseph Esposito 
 12:00 pm Dominick Allocco, Rose Russo,  
  John E. Richardson, Jack Jacobi,  
  Richard & Jane O'Donnell 
 

  MONDAY, JULY 1 
  8:30 am          Ruth Politi, Bartolomeo Roberto, 
  Rocco Freda, Mary Kelly 
  TUESDAY, JULY 2 
  8:30 am Howard Carroll 
  WEDNESDAY, JULY 3 
  8:30 am Catherine Schantz, Peter Perla 
  THURSDAY, JULY 4 
  8:30 am Toni Chiarolanzio, Mary E. Salerno 
  FRIDAY, JULY 5 
  8:30 am Marianne Sawicki, 
  Edward E. Delle Donne, 
  Nettie & Peter Razzo, Mary M. Kelly 
  SATURDAY, JULY 6 
  8:30 am For the people of the parish 
  5:00 pm Margaret & Joseph Farrell, Mary Dirlam, 
  Felicetta, Joseph & Pat Paolella, 
  Joe Esposito  
  7:00 pm For the people of the parish 
   SUNDAY, JULY 7 
  7:15 am Philomena & Saverio Allocco, Bill Fitze, 
  Toni Chiarolanzio, Harry De Luca, 
  Thomas Piorkowski, Raymond Oliva 
   9:15 am Marie Hamilton, Isabella Forte,  
  Anthony Ferrara, Amelia Esposito, 
  Margaret Farrell, Peter Polizzano 
  11:15 am Joseph De Marzo, Viviano Sodano,  
  Charles & Jennie Passarella, 
  Ann & Frank Papa,  
  The Mary & Nicholas Papa Family 

  

  Sacraments 

 

Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, 
baptizing in the name of the Father and of the 
Son, and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to 
observe  all that I  have  commanded you.               
                        (Matthew 28:19-20) 

  
Caden Joseph Shearman, Ava Nicolina Jones, 

Cameron Maeve Gabriele 
who were baptized June 23, 2019 

  
 
For this reason a man shall leave his father 
and mother and be joined to his wife, and 
the two shall become one flesh. So they are 
no longer two, but one flesh. Therefore, 
what God has joined together, no human being must 
separate.                                            
            (Matthew 19:5-6) 
                          

Stephen Adzima & Nicole Ruela 
who were married June 22, 2019 

Daniel D'Andrea & Rosemarie Meyer 
who were married June 23, 2019 

 
Jack Farina, Jacob Shaw, Francis Murphy, Ricky Carroll, 
Nicholas De Pierro, Sr., Brad Errington, Helen Pickel, 
Liz Vacchiano,  Carleen Lemanski, Margaret Giordano 
 

PRAY FOR THOSE WHO HAVE GONE HOME  
TO THE LORD: 

 
Gail P. Jennings 

 
Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. 
When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death we gain 
an everlasting dwelling place in heaven. 

The Altar Bread and Wine for the Week of 
July 7 - 13, 2019 

are in memory of  
The Cavazza & Coddington Families 

 

FINANCIAL BLESSINGS 
The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, June 22/23 
amounted to $27,229.00. Your generosity to our Church is 
gratefully appreciated. 

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, June 22/23 
for Sound Start for Babies Program amounted  to $21.00. 
Thank you girls and boys for helping. 

 



   Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                   June  30, 2019

  

From Father George . . . .  
As we prepare to celebrate Independence Day, I thought it would be good to look at the prayers that the church gives us to mark 
the "Fourth of July". They offer us a way of bringing faith and patriotism together that keeps us one nation under God and draws 
us into the salvific work of Jesus Christ. 
 

From the Collect of the Day: 
Father of all nations and ages, we recall the day when our country  

claimed its place among the family of nations; 
for what has been achieved we give you thanks, 

for the work that still remains we ask your help, and as you have called us  
from many peoples to be one nation grant that under your providence,  
our country may share your blessings with all the peoples of the earth. 

From the Prayers over the Offerings: 
Father, who have molded into one our nation, 

drawn from the peoples of many lands, grant that, as the grains of wheat 
 become one bread,  and the many grapes one cup of wine, so we may before  

all others be instruments of your peace. 
From the Two Prefaces for Independence Day: 

He spoke to us a message of peace and taught us to live as brothers and 
sisters. His message took form in the vision of our founding fathers and mothers as they 

fashioned a nation where we might live as one. His message lives on in our midst  
as our task for today and a promise for tomorrow. 

For we praise you as the God of creation, as the Father of Jesus, the savior  
of the world, in whose image we seek to live. He loved the children of the lands 
 he walked and enriched them with his witness of justice and truth. He lived and  

died that we might be reborn in the Spirit and filled with love for all people. 
And finally from the Prayer after Communion: 

May the love we share in this Eucharist, heavenly Father, flow in rich blessing  
throughout our land and by your grace may we as a nation place our trust in you 

 and seek to do your will. 
Through Christ our Lord. 

 
May our lives be a great Amen to these prayers that call us to be the best version of ourselves as the United States of America - 
God Bless America - Happy Fourth! 
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Parish Staff 

Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, Pastor                               Sr. Noreen Holly, School Principal                        
FrGeorge@svmnj.org ..............................   ext. 101   nholly@svmsnj.org ................................... ext. 201 
Rev. Jader Avila, Parochial Vicar     Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi, Vice Princ./Dir. of Youth Ministry 
FrJader@svmnj.org ……………..……………….   ext. 257   Annemarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org .................ext. 300 
Rev. Krzysztof Liwarski, Parochial Vicar    Mrs. Barbara Armenti, Director of Music Ministry 
FrChris@svmnj.org ……………………………….. ext. 102   barmenti@optonline.net ......................... ext. 262 
Deacon Robert Morton      Mrs. Linda Loria, Church Organist 
bobmort2002@yahoo.com ............. 973 361 4528   njlal@optonline.net …………………………….. ext. 262 
Mrs. Jan Figenshu, Pastoral Minister     Mrs. Kathy Simonelli, Parish Business Administrator 
Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org ……………………… ext. 253   Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org …………………… ext. 105 
Mrs. Denise Stefanelli, Director of Christian Formation   Ms. Maribeth Kenworthy, Parish Secretary 
Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org .................. ext. 251    maribeth.kenworthy@svmnj.org …………… ext. 106 

Trustees: Mrs. Barbara Doyle and Mr. Joseph Verbaro 



Starting Monday, July 1 - Monday, September 2 
There will be no Noon Daily Mass Monday - Friday  

 
 St. Vincent Martyr's Summer Weekend Mass Schedule 

 begins July 7 and ends August 25 
Saturday: 5:00 p.m. - English, 7:00 p.m. Spanish 

 
Sunday - 7:15, 9:15, 11:15 a.m. 

 

 
 

PARISH OFFICE HOLIDAY HOURS 
 

The Parish Offices will be closed on Thursday, July 4 in observance of Independence 
Day and will also be closed on Friday, July 5. The offices will reopen on Monday, July 8. 

 
 

 

 

Stewardship 

 

 
 
 

In today’s Gospel, Christ refers to the struggle to put Him above all else as He encounters two “would-be” 
disciples on His way to Jerusalem. “‘Follow me,’” Jesus says to the first man. “But he replied, ‘Lord let me go 
first and bury my father.’ The other said, “I will follow you, Lord, but first let me say farewell to my family at 
home.” These two want to follow Christ, but only on their own terms.  
To this, Christ says thanks, but no thanks! Following Him requires an unqualified “yes” not a “yes, but…” We 
are called to put Christ and His kingdom ahead of our own plans if we truly wish to be His disciples. Living 
stewardship as a way of life can go a long way in arming us for victory in the battle of selfishness . The daily 
discipline of committing to a specific offering of our time, talent and treasure strengthens us and helps us 
gradually move away from the “yes, but” attitude and towards an unqualified “yes!” to Christ and His will. 
Please join us in praying for Pope Francis' intention for July:  That those who administer justice may work 
with integrity, and that the injustice which prevails in the world may not have the last word. 
 
 

Stewardship Opportunity for Families 
Parent and Child Lectors 

 
Serving as a liturgical minister is a special way to share your gifts!  We are recruiting new Parent and Child 
Lector Teams for the Fall. This is a beautiful way to participate even more fully in the Mass each week and 
to spend time as a family reviewing the upcoming readings.  The Parent/Child Team proclaim the Readings 
at the 9 AM Sunday Liturgy.  Children should be in the 4th to 8th Grades.   A short training is required and 
materials are available to the family for review before reading.  Families are scheduled once every 2 
months or so.  For more information, please contact Jeanne Buckley at jeanneb1967@optonline.net.   
(Teens interested in being Lectors can also contact Jeanne Buckley.) 
 



 

Culture of Life Corner 

 

 
This January New York Governor Andrew Cuomo signed a law permitting abortion in case of fetal inviability or when 
necessary to protect a patient's life or health up to the mother's due date, allows for non-doctors, like nurse practioners 
and physlcians assistants, to perform the abortion, and then lit up the Empire State Building in pink to celebrate.  Illinois’ 
state senate passed legislation that goes even further. It repeals a ban on partial-birth abortion, mandates health insurers 
cover abortion for any reason, removes conscience provisions that protect doctors or hospitals with moral objections, and 
explicitly states that, “a fertilized egg, embryo, or fetus does not have independent rights under the laws of this State.” 
Their governor signed this into law. Rhode Island's governor has just signed similar legislation. 
 
Our Holy Father offers a counter-cultural message. "Abortion is never the answer," Pope Francis said at a recent Vatican 
conference on caring for children with challenging prenatal diagnosis.  He went on to say, "the Church's teaching on this 
point is clear: human life is sacred and inviolable and the use of prenatal diagnosis for selective purposes must be strongly 
discouraged because it is the expression of an inhuman eugenics mentality, which removes the possibility for families to 
accept, embrace and love their weakest children.”   
 
Let us ask the Holy Spirit to help us defend the weakest among us. 

 

 
 

The Trip of a Lifetime:  Make a Pilgrimage to the Holy Land  
 NB:  This Pilgrimage has been rescheduled for February 9 - 18, 2020 

 
There are pilgrimages, tours, vacations, and trips, but a visit to the Holy Land is a 
homecoming! Spend 10 days walking, praying, laughing and experiencing the Homeland of 
Jesus. This is an experience that will forever change your life! We will explore the Galilee, 
Jerusalem, the Judean Desert.  Walk the path that disciples have walked for over 2000 
years.  We are blessed to have Fr. Darwin Lastra and Jan Figenshu lead this group.    
 Join us!! You will never be the same and you most certainly will not regret it.  For more 
information, contact Jan Figenshu at jan.figenshu@svmnj.org or ext 253. 

Don't miss out - places are filling up quickly!  

  
 
 
 

Prayer 

 
 
 

ROSARY SOCIETY 
 

The Rosary is prayed daily at 8:00 a.m. followed by Mass 
at 8:30 a.m. Let us continue this devotion to our Blessed  
Mother. The Rosary Altar Society meets every 2nd 
Monday of the month with the exception of July and 
August. 
 

 
THERE WILL BE NO HOLY HOUR DURING JULY AND AUGUST! 

 

 

 

 

 

Education 

 
 
 

YOUTH NEWS 
 

Registrations for the 2019 - 2020 school 
year have been mailed. If you have not 
received one check the website for a 
registration form or call Jody at the 

Youth Ministry Office at 973-377-4000, ext. 301.  
 
 
 
 



CHRISTIAN FORMATION 
 

Returning Families: K-8th   
 A re-registration form has been 
mailed to the address we have on 
file for your currently enrolled 

child(ren). The forms you should have gotten are per 
family and then per child , so please fill in all portions 
and return at your first convenience. If you did not 
receive one in the mail please call or email the 
Christian Formation Office, Marla Martinez 973-377-
4000 ext. 252.  We ask that you carefully consider 
which option best suits the way your child learns and 
what is best for the family as a whole.  Remember 
space sometimes can be limited in certain programs, 
so we urge you to return your completed paperwork 
in a timely fashion. We ask that you again prayerfully 
consider enrolling into our religious education 
program as we would be happy to have you and your 
family back in Christian Formation at St. Vincent 
Martyr Church. 
 
New Families 
Christian Formation registration forms for the fall for 
registered parishioners are available in our offices on 
the second floor of the Ministry Center.  Please feel 
free to contact us to find out more about formation 
options Pre-K through grade 8 and we would be happy 
to share with you more details.  

 

Service 
 
 

SVM RETREAT/SERVICE OPPORTUNITY 
ROMERO CENTER 

 
 

 
During Lent, the Romero Center in Camden was the 
recipient of our Lenten Almsgiving donations. When 
their staff came to speak at our Masses, we learned 
about their Urban Challenge Program. This program 

provides retreats which incorporate prayer, reflection, 
the principles of Catholic Social Teaching, and direct 

service to the poor and vulnerable in Camden. 
 
On Thursday, July 18 to Friday, July 19, you are 
invited to experience one of these overnight retreats. 
The plan is to meet at the Romero Center at 5:00 p.m. 
on Thursday. The Center will provide meals and 
overnight accommodations. Their staff will guide us 
through the retreat and take us to service projects in 
Camden on Friday. We will end Friday with further 
reflection and dinner together at the Romero Center. 
Departure time from Camden will be 7:45 p.m. 
Participants are asked to provide their own 
transportation, but we can help to arrange carpools 
for those who do not wish to drive alone. The retreat 
is open to everyone ages 18 and older. The Romero 
Center requests a limit of 15 participants. The cost is 
$100. per person. Scholarships are available. We do 
not want the cost to be a deterrent for anyone who 
wishes to attend.  
For details about the retreat, or to sign up, please 
contact Kathy Larkin at kathylarkin24@gmail.com or 
201-486-5483. Registration due date is July 10. 
 

 
A Family Perspective 

 
Today's gospel reminds us once we set our "hand to 
the plow" of parenting and marriage, "we cannot look 
back." This is what commitment means: we have said 
YES to what was, what is and to what can be. 

LOOKING FOR PEACE? 

NEEDING HOPE? 

SEEKING A PATH TO CHRIST? 

WANTING TO CONNECT? 

 

St. Vincent Martyr RCIA is here for you! 

COME AND SEE….. 

Contact Jan Figenshu at 973-377-4000 ext 
253 or Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org to discuss 
the RCIA process and how it can help you to 
answer your questions and find your path 
through the Catholic Faith. 
 

 4 Weekly Inquiry Sessions begin in October! 



Thank you, Parishioners,  
for Helping Us ......Help Others ...... Help Themselves! 

 
Appalachia Donations 

 
Gerald & Linda Beyer 
Diane & John Primavera in memory of: 
 Madeline & James Primavera and Ann & Frank Papa 
Louise Shepard 
Nick Mascolo 
Madison Elks Lodge 

 
 
 

ONLINE GIVING OPTIONS 
FOR WEEKLY AND ONE TIME GIFTS 

 
Enrolling in Faith Direct today 
is a great way to ensure your 
gifts to St. Vincent Martyr 
are received even while you 
are traveling. Visit 
www.faithdirect.net and use 

our church code: NJ740. Thank you for your continued 
support of our parish family. 

 
 

STOCK DONATIONS FOR OUR PARISH 
 

If you have any questions about making a stock 
donation to St. Vincent Martyr there are full 
instructions on our website. We are no longer using 
Wells Fargo; we now work with RBC Capital Markets, 
LLC. For details contact Kathy Simonelli at 973-377-
4000, ext. 105. Thank you for your continued 
generosity to our Parish. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Announcement from the Diocese of Paterson 
Complaints of Sexual Abuse 

 
“If any person may have been abused by any priest, 
they should immediately contact their local County 
Prosecutor’s Office and the Diocese’s Victims 
Assistance Coordinator: Dr. Ken McNiel at 973-879-
1489. You may also be in touch with either of the 
Diocesan Response Officers: Rev. Msgr. James T. 
Mahoney, Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia, 
973-777-8818, ext 205 or Sister Joan Daniel Healy, 
S.C.C., Chancellor/Delegate for Religious, 973-777-
8818, ext. 248. 
 
The entire text of the Policy of the Diocese of Paterson 
in Response to Complaints of Sexual Abuse is available 
on the diocesan website: www.patersondiocese.org. 
 

 
 



 

How Can I Stay Informed 

 
 

VISIT OUR PARISH WEBSITE - www.svmnj.org 
 
You can stay up to date with what is happening at St. 
Vincent's even if you are traveling or going south for 
the winter by visiting our site. You can read the 
bulletin, check the calendar of events and see the 
latest news of the parish. 
 
SIGN UP FOR FLOCKNOTE 
Flocknote is the communication tool we are using as a 
parish to keep our members informed of weekly 
events, holy days and schedules, and much more. It is 
easy to sign up and to date we communicate with over 
1200 parishioners by text and email weekly through 
Flocknote. You can control which ministries you want 
to receive info from and you can unsubscribe at any 
time. 
To sign up: text SVMNJ to 84576 or visit  our church at 
www.flocknote.com/stvincentmartyr. 
 
LIKE US ON FACEBOOK 
Follow up on Facebook to see what is happening in 
the life of our Parish. 
 
READ THE BULLETIN 
If you have gotten this far, then you ARE reading the 
bulletin. Each week may of the events and activities of 
our parish are highlighted or detailed in the bulletin. 
schedules for your Youth Ministry and Christian 
Formation families can also be found in the bulletin. 

 
 

In the Community 
 

St. Patrick Church, Chatham has a position as Finance 
Manager. Responsibilities include handling 
parish/school finances as well as benefits. The 
individual will work with the pastor, school principal, 
diocese, finance council and other significant groups 
of people to ensure administration of parish finances. 
If interested, please call or email Fr. Bob Mitchell. He 
may be reached at 973-635-0625, ext. 152 or email 
Fr.Bob@st-pats.org. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

WELCOME TO ST. VINCENT MARTYR 
 
Welcome to St. Vincent Martyr Church and thank you 
for worshipping with us today. It is our hope that you 
will make St. Vincent Martyr your spiritual home, a 
place of refreshment, nourishment, and comfort. 
If you are not a registered parishioner and wish to 
become a member of our Parish Family, please 
complete the requested information below so we may 
send you the registration form to better serve you.  
You can either drop the completed form into the 
collection basket or mail it to the Parish Office. 
 
Name:        
 
Address:       
 
       
  
Phone:        
 
Email:          
 
   
Also, if you are moving out of the parish, changing 
your address or wish to receive envelopes, please let 
us know so that we may keep our records up-to-date. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



San Vicente Mártir 

 
Junio 30, 2019 

 Experiencia Hispana 

 
Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, 

Párroco      x 101 
FrGeorge@svmnj.org 

 
Rev. Jader Avila 
Vicario x 257 

FrJader@svmnj.org 
 

Rev. Krzysztof Liwarski 
Vicario      x 102 

FrChris@svmnj.org 
 

Deacon Robert Morton, Diácono permanente 

Bobmort2002@yahoo.com 
 

Mrs. Jan Figenshu,  
Asociada Pastoral     x 253 
Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org 

 
Mrs. Denise Stefanelli, 

Dir. Ed. Religiosa   x 251     
Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org 

 
Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi,  
Dir. Jóvenes           x 300 

AnneMarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org 
 

Mrs. Kathy Simonelli,  
Administradora       x105 

Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org 
 

Ms. Maribeth Kenworthy, 
Secretaria          x106 

Maribeth.Kenworthy@svmnj.org 

 
 

La colecta del Pasado 23 de  
Juno fue de 349. dólares. 

Dios multiplique su generosidad. 

 

Justicia y Paz: alerta aumento de trata de personas 
en Venezuela 
 
"Investigar, procesar, juzgar y condenar a los 
responsables de los delitos de trata de personas": esto 
es lo que la Comisión de Justicia y Paz y Cáritas de 
Venezuela están pidiendo a las autoridades del Poder 
Público Nacional, en una nota que comienza con las 
palabras del Papa Francisco: "La trata de personas es 
un crimen contra la humanidad La justicia debe 
proceder sin demora El documento está firmado por 
Mons. Roberto Lückert, Arzobispo Emérito de 
Coro,Presidente de la Comisión de Justicia y Paz de la 
Conferencia Episcopal Venezolana y por Don Saúl Ron 
Braasch, Vicario General de la misma Comisión. 
 
En particular, en la nota, los organismos episcopales 
subrayan la necesidad de "garantizar a las familias de 
las víctimas el acceso directo, sin obstáculos, a los 
cuerpos de seguridad del Estado y a los órganos 
judiciales, para que expongan sus casos y reciban 
justicia sin demora, de conformidad con lo dispuesto 
en la Constitución y en los diversos instrumentos 
internacionales para la protección de los derechos 
humanos, firmados y ratificados por la República 
Bolivariana de Venezuela". 
 
Las mujeres entre las víctimas más afectadas 
El documento se refiere específicamente a un 
encuentro entre los responsables de Justicia y Paz y 
los familiares de las 28 personas desaparecidas en 
Güiria, en el Estado Sucre, mientras navegaban en un 
barco hacia la isla de Trinidad y Tobago, que partió el 
23 de abril. De este encuentro se desprende que "la 
mayoría de las personas desaparecidas en esta 
ocasión eran mujeres, contactadas por personas que 
les habían ofrecido trabajo y mejores condiciones de 
vida". En mayo, otro barco desapareció, de nuevo con 
un grupo considerable de personas a bordo. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/CEVmedios/photos/a.545117528858785/2270182529685601/?type=3&theater
https://www.facebook.com/CEVmedios/photos/a.545117528858785/2270182529685601/?type=3&theater


Alarma para niños abandonados  
Los familiares también se quejaron de que, aunque se 

les informó de que sus familiares, en su mayoría 
mujeres jóvenes, habían muerto en el naufragio, 

todavía no se habían encontrado los cadáveres y los 
encargados de la investigación no respondían con 

prontitud. 
 
"La Comisión -continúa la nota- observa con 
preocupación el aumento de este tipo de hechos no 
sólo en la parte oriental del país, sino también en las 
zonas fronterizas de Falcón, Brasil y Colombia, donde 
operan estos grupos de delincuentes que ponen en 
peligro la vida, la integridad física y la dignidad de las 
mujeres, especialmente los jóvenes y los menores, 
creando gran ansiedad y desesperación en sus familias 
y especialmente en los niños abandonados.     
 
La Comisión y Cáritas continuarán haciendo 
seguimiento a estos casos y acompañará a los 
familiares dentro de sus posibilidades para la 
obtención de justicia, la información oportuna y el 
esclarecimiento de los casos. 
 
El mensaje termina con un llamado: ¡Donde están mis 
hijas (os)! Luchemos contra la venta de niños, mujeres 
y hombres como esclavos para dedicarse a la 
mendicidad, la prostitución o trabajos forzados. 
 
(Tomado Audiencia Papa 06/12/19) 
 

 
“Si usted o algiuen que usted conozca ha sido abusado 
por un sacerdote deben de llamar de inmediato a la 
oficina del Procurador General de su comunidad y a la 
Coordinadora para Asistencia de Victimas de la Diócesis:  
Peggy Zanello al 973-879-1489.  También deben de 
llamar a la Diócesis y hablar con el Rev. Monseñor James 
T. Mahoney, Vicario General y Moderador de la Curia al 
número 973-777-8818 ext. 205 o a la Hermana Joan 
Daniel Healy, S. C. C., Canciller/Delegada Religiosa al 
número 973-777-8818 ext. 248. 
 
 El texto completo de la poliza de la Diócesis de Paterson 
referiendo a Reclamos de Abuso Sexual esta disponible 
en la página web:  www.patersondiocese.org.” 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Los Sacramentos 

 
Reconciliación (Confesiones): Todos los Sábados a las 

4:00pm o haciendo una cita con uno de los 
sacerdotes, llamando a la oficina  973-377-4000 ext. 
257. 

 
Unción de los Enfermos:  
   Para las personas que están gravemente enfermas, 

hospitalizadas o preparándose para una cirugía, al 
igual que las personas de edad avanzada un asilo 
para la tercera edad. Para administrar este 
Sacramento; Favor de llamar a la oficina de la 
parroquia para que uno de los sacerdotes 
administre la Unción de los enfermos. 973-377-4000 
ext. 257. 

 
Cursillo Pre-Bautismal en español: Llamando a la 
oficina y planear una cita con el sacerdote, 973-377-
4000 Ext. 257. 
 

OPCIONE DE DONACIÓN EN LÍNEA, 
SEMANAL O EN UNA SOLA VEZ 

 
Inscribirse en Faith Direct hoy es una excelente manera 
de garantizar que sus limosnas a San Vicente Mártir se 
reciban incluso si está de viaje. Visite 
www.faithdirect.net y use nuestro código de iglesia: 
NJ740. ¡Gracias por su continuo apoyo a nuestra familia 
parroquial! 
 

 
 
Devoción Mariana    
Mayo y octubre son los meses dedicados a la Virgen 
María.  
Desde el sábado 6 de octubre comenzaremos nuestra 
Devoción Mariana con nuestra Virgen Peregrina, 
elegiremos a cuatro o cinco familias  que deseen abrir 
sus casas para acoger a la Virgen durante una semana, 
rezar el Santo Rosario y vivir nuestra fe en comunidad. 
Los motivo para que nos unamos a esta gran devoción 
mariana y extiendan esta invitación a sus familiares y 
amigos para que también experimenten el amor 
maternal de la Virgen María y sus grandes bendiciones. 
¡Participa en familia!                                                                                                              
 

http://www.patersondiocese.org/

